
Crews recently established a storage area on city 
property along Balboa Avenue. This storage area will 
hold equipment and materials for the project, which 
will allow the contractor to have their equipment close 
by and thus work more efficiently.

What to Expect: 
• The contractor will maintain the property and 

ensure that their materials remain within the 
storage area.

• Once the work in the area is completed, the 
equipment and materials will be removed and 
relocated to another area.

Anticipated Construction Schedule:
Work will take place during the day between  
7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Construction will  
begin in 2022 and be completed in 2025. 

For detailed information about  
current work zones and schedules,  
scan the QR code:

About Pure Water San Diego:
Pure Water San Diego is the City of San Diego’s 
phased, multi-year program that will provide nearly 
half of San Diego’s water supply locally by 2035. 
The Pure Water San Diego Program will use proven 
water purification technology to clean recycled 
water to produce safe, high-quality drinking water. 
The Program offers a cost-effective investment for 
San Diego’s water needs and will provide a reliable, 
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REMINDER

Visit phase1.purewatersd.org or contact  
purewatersd@sandiego.gov or 833-MOR-PWSD  
(833-667-7973) with questions about the City of  
San Diego Pure Water Program and the Morena 
Conveyance South & Middle and Morena  
Conveyance Bike Lanes Project.

This information is available in alternative formats upon request.
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Morena Conveyance South & Middle and 
Morena Conveyance Bike Lanes Project


